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December 1, 2020
TO:
Salt Lake City Planning Commission

From:
Judi Short, Vice Chair and Land Use Chair


Sugar House Community Council

RE:
2267 E 2700 South Cell Tower Array Expansion
We distributed flyers for this project around the neighborhood, and this item was

on our September 21 SHCC Land Use and Zoning Committee meeting. We put the plans on our website,

and put a link to those plans in our SHCC newsletter.  However, we had no neighbors attend our meeting,

and received no comments.  

This is in the rear of a very deep lot, right up against I-80 and next to the city boundaries

for Millcreek City.  Adding more arrays to the tower doesn’t seem like a big instrusion.  We

all want better cell service.  The array will expand from 24” to 53” and the tower is 60’ tall.  We ask

that you approve this request.
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